M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
February 5, 2019
RE:
Change Order #1 – Gray Middle School – MEP Improvements 
 BG#17-121

Five changes were made to the contract for this project.
Proposal #1 – Replace the existing carpet in Corridor C3 with VCT tile.  

Add - $8,567
Proposal #3R2 – Add tow emergency shutdown switches at the request of the building inspector.  Add - $4,614

Proposal 5 – Add line voltage circuits to the power dampers on the roof and for the frequency drives for the exhaust fans.  The VFD’s were included in the original bid; however, power needed to be added in the field.  

Add - $19,540

Proposal #6 – This change order is for time for the contractor on-site to do forensics to determine the location of an existing leak and to implement the necessary corrective measures.  Add - $3,535

Proposal #7R3 – Add nipples and cameraing the existing HVAC piping.  The existing piping had an extreme amount of sediment and these ports were added for future access and for proper diagnosis.  Add - $16,554
Total amount for this change order is $52,810
I recommend the board accept CO#1, as presented.

